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Sept. 12
th

, 2014 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Sept. 15
th

 – 19
th

.  

 

Lorne Breakfast Club starts the morning of Monday, Sept. 15
th

. Students are reminded to be at school for 8:15 to 

participate in the program that operates from 8:15 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. daily. Please be reminded this program is not 

available on days when there is no school. Thank you to our many volunteers who make this possible! 

 

Stantec Inc. will be visiting Lorne Middle School on Monday, Sept 15
th

 as part of a community day to help put some 

more shine in our courtyard. Stantec Inc. employees will help with projects around our school property that require 

some extra hands and elbow grease and our student leadership will work alongside in what should be a great day of 

service learning! 

 

Wednesday, Sept 17
th

 our annual Lorne Open House & PSSC Election will take place at 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. Many 

thanks to our PALS at the City of Saint John for hosting a BBQ for this annual event and Mrs. Long, our community 

school coordinator for all of her logistical work preparing for this evening. 

 

The Stonehammer Geopark International Conference GeoTrio Outreach Musical Performance on the morning of 

Friday, September 19
th

.  This is n interactive musical production that is sure to please and inspire leaning about the 

natural world and love of music.  

 

Drive One 4UR PALS School at Downey Ford will be revving the engines at Downey Ford on the morning of 

Saturday, September 20
th

. Come out and raise money for your Lorne Middle Community School and have fun 

driving a new Ford vehicle while doing so. For more information please contact Mr. Norton or Mrs. Long. 

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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